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Scope and Sequence 

 
Grade Level: 10-12 Content Area: World Languages 

Unit or Topic Standards Length of Time Key Content Assessment 

Tools 

Scaffolding 

Strategies 

(Interventions, 

Special 

Education) 

Resources & Materials 

Food Preparation 12.1.A 
12.1.B 
12.1.C 
12.1. D 

4.5 weeks Food/flavors 
Vocabulary; Formal 
Commands; 
Commands w/ 
Pronouns 

Quizzes, 
unit test 

Adaptations as 
needed 
(modified tests, 
etc.) 

Avancemos! Level 2 
textbook and ancillary 
materials 

Dining at a 
Restaurant 

12.1.A 
12.1.B 
12.1.C 
12.1. D 

4.5 weeks Restaurant 
Vocabulary; 
Affirmative/Negative 
Expressions; Double-
object Pronouns 

Quizzes, 
unit test 

Adaptations as 
needed 
(modified tests, 
etc.) 

Avancemos! Level 2 
textbook and ancillary 
materials 

Outdoor Activities 12.1.A 
12.1.B 
12.1.C 
12.1. D 

4.5 weeks Nature/camping 
Vocabulary; Regular 
Preterite Verbs; 
Preterite Stem Verbs 
 

Quizzes, 
unit test 

Adaptations as 
needed 
(modified tests, 
etc.) 

Avancemos! Level 3 
textbook and ancillary 
materials 

Vacationing 12.1.A 
12.1.B 
12.1.C 
12.1. D 

4.5 weeks Beach vocabulary/ 
extended family; 
Imperfect Tense; 
Preterite vs. Imperfect 

Quizzes, 
unit test 

Adaptations as 
needed 
(modified tests, 
etc.) 

Avancemos! Level 3 
textbook and ancillary 
materials 

       

       

Community 
Service 

12.1.A 
12.1.B 
12.1.C 

4.5 weeks Volunteering 
vocabulary; Informal 

Quizzes, 
unit test 

Adaptations as 
needed 

Avancemos! Level 3 
textbook and ancillary 
materials 
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12.1. D Commands; Formal 
Commands 

(modified tests, 
etc.) 

Media and 
Communication 

12.1.A 
12.1.B 
12.1.C 
12.1. D 

4.5 weeks Types of media 
vocabulary; Pronouns 
w/ Commands; 
Impersonal 
Expressions 

Quizzes, 
unit test 

Adaptations as 
needed 
(modified tests, 
etc.) 

Avancemos! Level 3 
textbook and ancillary 
materials 

The Environment 12.1.A 
12.1.B 
12.1.C 
12.1. D 

4.5 weeks Environment 
Vocabulary; Future 
Tense; Por vs. Para 

Quizzes, 
unit test 

Adaptations as 
needed 
(modified tests, 
etc.) 

Avancemos! Level 3 
textbook and ancillary 
materials 

Society and 
Business 

12.1.A 
12.1.B 
12.1.C 
12.1. D 

4.5 weeks  Society and Business 
Vocabulary; Present 
Subjunctive; Irregular 
Subjunctive 

 Adaptations as 
needed 
(modified tests, 
etc.) 

Avancemos! Level 3 
textbook and ancillary 
materials 

       

 

 

 


